To:

Drs. Jim Nelson and Rollin Hotchkiss 

From:

Shawn Stanley, Patrick Stephens, and Kayson Shurtz

Date:

January 24, 2008

Subject:
Report of progress on our project

Work Completed

January 17:
Met as a group to review the files that were sent to us from our Mexican colleagues.

January 18:
Began to work with the contour maps and putting them into WMS

January 23:
Continued to put contour maps together with a delineated watershed overlay.

January 24:  
Worked on finalization of project scope and updating our website.

Work in Progress

We are still trying to establish communication with our Mexican counterparts.  We hope 

to be able to obtain some land use and soils data from them to help in providing a more 

accurate model.  Our model will constantly be under refining measures as we obtain more

data and become more familiar with the WMS program.


